
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Hardwick Planning Commission 
May 8, 2018 

Hardwick Memorial Building 
Minutes 

 

HPC Members Present:  Dave Gross, Chair; Ken Davis; Jim Lewis; Joyce Mandeville, and Diane Grenkow 
HPC members Absent:  Shawn Ainsworth and Cynthia Grant 

Also Present:  Kristen Leahy, Hardwick Zoning Administrator (ZA)  
 

Chair Gross opened the meeting at 6:30 pm. 
 

Joyce Mandeville made the motion to approve the agenda.  Diane Grenkow seconded.  All members were in 
favor. 
 

Jim Lewis moved to approve the April 10, 2018 minutes for the Planning Commission meeting with a slight 
amendment (fix Ken’s name), Ken Davis seconded.  All members were in favor.   
 
Regarding the community outreach for the Municipal plan, members are done soliciting feedback.  Board 
discussed the process.  The possibility of an electronic version next time was mentioned.  The questionnaire 
needed a time to be completed by residents.  Some people felt that they did not have the time to answer the 
questions when asked.  Jim left surveys at the Co-op but no one returned questions there or at the Town 
Offices. 
 
Kristen will contact Shawn and Cynthia and retrieve their responses.  All answers will be tabulated for the next 
meeting.  The board will have the updated data sets and the 2014 version of the Town Plan.  Work will begin 
on the actual updating and editing of Town Plan. 
 
East Hardwick hosted a community gathering on May 6th at the Grange Hall.  Their Village Center Designation 
application will be reviewed by the state of Vermont in June. 
  
The next HPC meeting will be on June 12, 2018. 
 
The motion to adjourn was made by Ken Davis and seconded by Joyce Mandeville.  All were in favor.   
 
Board adjourned at 7:30 pm.   
 

Respectfully submitted, Kristen Leahy, ZA 


